From: Hannah sowers I

Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2024 3:43 PM
To N  o- 11t k>
Subject: Hinckley National Freight Interchange

As a resident of Burbage | can tell you that the majority of people who live in Burbage\Hinckley and
surrounding villages do not want this built at all. To many people this will ruin the area. Burbage
common is a natural beauty spot which thousands of people enjoy every year and if this was to be built
on the local people will have nowhere to walk in nature. Please consider all the wildlife which will be
affected if this application was to get approved.

Dear Heidi Alexander MP

| am writing to you about the Hinckley National Freight Interchange. | know the previous Transport
Minister seemed to be against it going ahead and | hope you are to.

Hinckley and Burbage cannot cope with the amount of traffic and large lorries on the roads as it is. This
being built will bring thousands more every week which our road system is simply not built for. Not to
mention the added noise and air pollution will bring to the area which will have a major effect on
people's health.

There is a rail freight terminal in Rugby which is only a short distance away so there is no need for
another so close to each other. Plus there are more rail freight terminals in nearby locations.

The locals have been trying to fight this to not go ahead for years and we are pleased it hasn't got the go
ahead yet. Please do not allow this to go ahead and please consider the major impact it will have on all
local people and wildlife.

| look forward to your reply.

Many thanks

Hannah
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